Mensik, Tim

From:; Brandon Killian <bkillian@dorazioford.com>
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 5:40 PM

To: Mensik, Tim

Subject: Cab Chassis Order #K629

External Sender: Use caution with links/attachments. Use caution when replying. If you are unsure please contact IT.

Good afternoon, Tim —

I’'m confirming the cancellation of cab chassis order #K629 (Ford F550 CRW Chassis). As per our standard policy for
municipal orders, there is no obligation by the Village of Homewood to take delivery of the truck. We have no deposit on
file for the vehicle and no penalty or other fees are due to D’Orazio Ford.

As always, thank you very much for your business!

Brandon M. Killian
Commercial Sales Manager
D’Orazio Ford

1135 S. Water Street
Wilmington, IL 60481
(815) 476-5205
bkillian@dorazioford.com
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